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28 August 2025
DIVISION MEMORANDUM

DM No. §/7 , s. 2025

PRE-SEMINAR SURVEY FOR CAPACITY DEVELOPMENT SEMINAR FOR SCHOOL
SITES TITLING

To: Assistant Schools Division Superintendents
Division Chiefs
Public School District Supervisors
School Heads

1. The School Sites Titling Team under the Legal Unit of DepEd — Quezon will be conducting a
Capacity Development Seminar on School Sites Titling as part of our continuing efforts to
secure legal ownership of public-school sites.

2. In preparation for the seminar, all School Heads are required to accomplish the survey

questionnaire link, or you may scan the QR provided below:
https:/ /forms.office.com/r/EyOHzEYyi0O
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3. Kindly complete the survey on or before September 7, 2025.

4. For any questions or clarifications, you may contact the Sites Titling Team at
sdoquezondeped@gmail.com or via landline at (042) 784-0366 local 140.
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